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Andrew and Steve,

Roger and | would like to say Thank You for your assistance when we moved to Herons Glen. You both worked with us to get the
right color on our interior walls!!! We still love the color and the performance of your staff was excellent. They were not only couteous
and accommodating, but very hard workers; painting over 2,000 square feet with crown molding is no easy task!!!

We were also extremely pleased with the painting on the exterior of our home, very well done!! Your staff performed this project in the
same manner as the interior and we were very pleased that the project was completed in a timely manner.

We had to have a few touch ups and again, we made a phone call and you were here and the job was done!!! When we decide to

change
colors or need the roof pressure washed, we will definitely be calling Steve's Painting.

Thanks to both of you,
Gloria and Roger Selander
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